
               Tain and Fearn Free Church 

Today – 22nd December 2024 
Hilton 10am and Tain 11:30am 

Rev Andrew Macleod   
Luke 2:8-20 – Outcasts (p1027) 

 
Seaboard Hall 5pm  

Carol Service  
 

Tain 6:30pm  
Rev Alasdair Macaulay 

Matthew 1:1 – A Fascinating Family (p965) 
 

Tea & Coffee are served after the morning service 
6:05 pm: Informal time of prayer in Tain Hall 

  

 Monday:       Hilton Lunch is off until the New Year    
        
Tuesday: Road to Recovery will return in the New Year    

 

                                                                                                                               

Wednesday:   No Midweek Meeting on Christmas Day 

  

Thursday: 

 

Friday: 

Casan Beaga is off for Holidays 
 

11am – New Church Prayer Time. 

Tain Lunch is off until the New Year  
 

Next Sunday:  Morning: Rev Andrew Macleod  

                           Evening: Mr Geroge Barnie   
Sermon CDs:  If you wish a CD or MP3 of any of the Tain services                         

contact Tom or Catherine Walker on 892 384 or tom@tain.co.uk 

Carol Service: Our Joint Carol Service in the Seaboard Villages will take place 

tonight, 5pm, in the Seaboard Hall. Everyone is most welcome. There will be 

singing, Scripture readings, a sermon from Rev Scott Cameron (Balintore UF) 

and a video on the Severn I Am sayings of Jesus created by all our young 

people. There will be a collection for Steadfast Global and refreshments 

afterwards.  

New Year’s Day: There will be no midweek meetings at night on the 25th 

December or the 1st January. But there will be a service in Hilton at 10:30am 

and Tain at 11:30am on New Years Day. Andrew will lead both services.  

Steadfast Global: Malcolm Macleod said, “It's hard to believe that four 

weeks have passed since my visit to Hilton! Many thanks again for having 

me and for hosting such an encouraging meeting. I am astonished by your 

generosity as a congregation - we have received the very generous amount 

of £1,500 into our account. Tain & Fearn Free Church: Thank You for your 

donation”. (see full letter in the hall). 

Safeguarding: If you have any concerns about Safeguarding matters, please 

contact our Safeguarding Coordinator, Mary Bauld on 07756 061 134 or the 

Depute Safeguarding Coordinator, Mary Paterson on 01862 832 177. 

The Record:  Payment of The Record for 2024 is now due. The cost is £15 for 

this year.  Whether paying online or into the collection box, can you ensure 

your payment is identifiable.  The cost of the Record is increasing to £3 per 

edition in 2025.  The cost for the year will be £20 payable at the end of end 

of next year.  

 

 

If you would like a visit, speak to one of the elders or either minister: 
Alasdair – 892156 / Andrew – 832104  

Charity No. SCO13392      
I was glad when they said to me, “Let us go 

to the house of the LORD.”  Psalm 122:1             

mailto:tom@tain.co.uk

